
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 09.02.2024 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 1st March - Own clothes day in exchange for 
a Mother’s Day Stall gift  

Wednesday 6th March - Recorder Festival 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 

Friday 8th March - Mother’s Day Stall (children 
may purchase a gift costing £1-£5)  

Friday 8th March - Mother’s Day Assembly -     
special visitors to assembly welcome! 2:30 start. 

Tuesday 19th March - Easter Disco  

Wednesday 20th March - Rock Steady Concert 9am 

18th & 20th March - Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 21st March - Hot Crossed Bun afternoon. 
Parents/carers are welcome to join us from 1:15pm 
to celebrate the musical achievements of all the  
children.  

Friday 22nd March - Easter Bonnet Parade. Chil-
dren are invited to make an Easter bonnet at home, 
and bring it with them to school for a parade. There 
will be prizes to be won! 

Friday 22nd March - School photographs - classes 
and groups.  

Friday 22nd March - there will be no 
celebration assembly due to photographs 

taking place in the hall. 

 

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 

Our wonderful reading ambassadors, along with Mrs Halliwell, have planned 
a fabulous day, full of reading to celebrate this year’s World Book Day. 
They are inviting all the children to come into school dressed as their      
favourite character from a book. They would also like the children to bring 
along their favourite book from home to share with the class. 

In addition to this, we will be running a competition this year. We’d like the 
children to take a photograph of themselves reading in an unusual or       
unlikely place – for example, up a tree, upside down on the sofa or at half 
time at a football match! Please send your photo in to your child’s teacher 
by Wednesday 6th March. This can be via email directly to their teacher 
or a hard copy.  

Please also look out for out ‘Secret Reader’ series on Facebook on the lead 
up to the day! 

Half Term 

Next week, we are closed for the half term break. We hope that you enjoy a week full of family 
time and we will look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 19th February! 

Dogs on School Grounds 

Please can we remind parents that dogs are 
not allowed on the school premises unless 
they are assistance dogs. This is for a    
number of reasons including children being 
frightened of them and the potential mess 
that they may leave behind. I would like to 
thank you in advance for your cooperation in 
this matter.  

Mrs Smith’s Return 

We are thrilled that Mrs Smith will be returning 
to work after the half term break. She will be 
retuning to Year 2 where she will teach Monday 
to Wednesday. Mrs Johnson will continue to 
teach the class on Thursday and Friday. If you 
see her around, be sure to say hello!  


